
 

 

 

June 26, 2014 

Dear Donor: 

It is that time of the year again, summer is upon us, the fish are jumping, and the cotton is high!  A 
few short weeks from now we will be in Cody for the most exciting event related to the Cody Firearms 

Museum.  Throughout the year, we look forward to seeing those friends that have been made in the 
past with fellow shooters from around the world and to making new friends with those who join us for 
the first time at the Buffalo Bill Invitational Shootout. It is a wonderful time to come together and 

share our love for the shooting sports! 
 
The dates for the 21st Annual Buffalo Bill Invitational Shootout are August 7-9, 2014. Mark 
your calendar and come to Cody, Wyoming for this competitive, prize-laden, fun-filled 

event.  The Cody Firearms Museum at the renowned Buffalo Bill Center of the West joins with our 
friends at the Cody Shooting Complex to sponsor this event.  
 
If you have been to our Shootout in the past you know what a wonderful time we have – in one of the 
most wonderful summer spots in the nation! We are fortunately located only 50 miles from the East 
Entrance next to Yellowstone National Park, recognized throughout the world for its unmatched scenic 
beauty. We hope that you will combine a visit to Yellowstone with a trip to Cody.  

 
Plan to participate in the Shootout and allow some time to see the spectacular collection of firearms at 
the Cody Firearms Museum at the Buffalo Bill Center of the West. In addition to having the most 
comprehensive collection of firearms in the world, the Buffalo Bill Center of the West has The Whitney 
Western Art Museum, the Plains Indian Museum, The Draper Natural History Museum, and the Buffalo 

Bill Museum.  The Buffalo Bill Center of the West is a Smithsonian Affiliate and is respected as a 

leading museum in the nation.  
 
Net proceeds from the Shootout are used to enhance the Cody Firearms Museum.  
 
It would be our honor to have you participate and join us in making our event even more successful.  
 
You can assist us in making this year’s event successful in any of the following ways: 

 Contribute a gun as a prize for the winners of the competition 
o Receive recognition in the program and from the podium 
o Attend the Shootout and present the gun you have donated 
o Be my personal guest at a special dinner that I sponsor each year in honor of our 

donors  
 Form a team to participate in the Shootout 
 Contribute an item for the Silent Auction 

 Make a cash contribution 

 
We would enjoy having you join us in some shooting fellowship, help us secure funding for one of the 
finest firearms museums in the world, and most importantly, allow us to heap some Cody, Wyoming 
hospitality on you and your guests. 
 

Our mission is to have more fingers pulling more triggers and to have as much fun, if not more, than 
in the previous 20 years. We appreciate your giving consideration to this opportunity to support an 
event that celebrates the sport of shooting while also promoting your excellent products.  
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If you should have any questions please contact me or Rebecca Taggart, the Special Events 

Coordinator at the Buffalo Bill Center of the West at 307-578-4025 or rebeccat@centerofthewest.org. 
  
Thank you again and we look forward to hearing back from you in the very near future. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

     

 
 

Sean Duffy 

Cody Firearms Museum Advisory Board Member 

Buffalo Bill Invitational Shootout Event Chair 
 
  



 




